From: Koeske, Zak <zkoeske@tribpub.com>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 11:17 AM

To: foiaofficer@summithill.org

Subject: FOIA request

To whom it may concern:

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 to 11), | hereby request the following
records:

1) Any and all district RFPs for a feasibility study to look at the viability of creating a K-12 unit district
with Lincoln-Way North used as the high school and the proposal received from District Leadership
Solutions in response to the district's RFP.

2) Copy of the contract with District Leadership Solutions to conduct a feasibility study on this subject.
3) Any and all communications, written or emailed, between District 161 administrators/board members
and Lincoln-Way School District 210 regarding performing such a feasibility study, sharing the cost of the
feasibility study and "purchasing” the Lincoln-Way North facility

[ also request that, if appropriate, fees be waived as I believe this request is in the public interest. The
requested documents will be processed by a representative of the news media/press and made public in
the process of news gathering and not for commercial usage.

In the event that fees cannot be waived, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges in
advance of fulfilling my request. [ would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if
available or CD-ROM if not.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. [ look forward to receiving your
response to this request within 5 business days, as the statute requires.

Sincerely,

Zak Koeske

Zak Koeske

Reporter

Daily Southtown/Tribune Publishing
630.313.0090

@Zak Koeske


https://twitter.com/ZakKoeske

